
From: Travis Wycislak
To: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Subject: April 27th Hearing @ 3:30
Date: Wednesday, April 20, 2022 3:16:59 PM

Hello,

This is Travis Wycislak, I applied for the Sound Level Variance for ROK Eatery for our
Sundays @ ROK events.

I received the notice that our hearing will be held later this month with the details for File #:
RES PH 22-98, Version 1.

I saw one issue that I'd like to clarify. We will measuring the 95 dBA at the source, not "at no
specified distance". I am also already in contact with the Schmidt Artist Lofts community
committee about any potential issues and solutions. 

If there are any additional steps that are necessary let me know! Thanks!
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